
 

 

  

  

Billy Gordon MP to remain in Queensland Parliament as an Independent 

8 April 2015  

 

The Member for Cook, Billy Gordon MP, who recently resigned from the Labor Party, has announced 

that he intends to remain as an Independent Member in the Queensland Parliament.  

Mr Gordon recently resigned from the ALP following media reports of allegations relating to his personal 

life.  

He will now sit on the cross bench with Katter’s Australia Party MPs, Rob Katter and Shane Knuth, but 

will continue to give confidence to the Palaszczuk Government.  

The confidence motion, which passed 44 votes to 42 last month in Queensland Parliament’s first sitting 

week, still stands.  

For further information, contact Eamonn Fitzpatrick on 0401 719 488. 
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